
Beginning in January, for every new patient you refer to our office,

we will reward you with a $10 gift card!

But wait…it gets even better! There is NO CAP on how many people

you can refer. In fact, the person who refers the most new patients

by December 31, 2024 willWIN A $300 GIFT CARD (this

is IN ADDITION to each $10 you get per referral)!

To be eligible for the gift card:

-You must be a patient of record with Bever Family dentistry,

-The new patient that you refer must give us your name when they come in for their appointment, and

-They must be treated in our office by December 31, 2024 for hygiene visit, or treatment.

Your confidence in our practice is extremely appreciated

and this is our fun way of thanking you for spreading the word.
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